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   The 2005-06 membership drive for the 
Sport Administration Alumni Association  
(SAAA) will get into full swing in 
November and December.    
   Current and prospective members will 
be contacted by mail asking them to join. 
Revenue generated by SAAA supports 
the program in several ways.  Last year, 
the organization awarded its first 
scholarship. 
   Alumni who have graduated from the 
program in the last year will receive 
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